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Communications 

Lottery licence administration training in Sanirajak 

and Igloolik 

Start Date: September 23, 2022 
End Date: October 18, 2022 
Sanirajak and Igloolik, Nunavut 30 sec 

The Department of Community and Government Services Consumer Affairs team 

prepares and processes lottery licenses for charitable or religious organizations 

interested in running lottery schemes such as bingo, Nevada pull tickets, and 50/50 

raffles. 

Organizations who operate lotteries are responsible for understanding the Lotteries Act 

and Regulations. This two-day training program in Sanirajak or Igloolik will  cover the 

process of applying for lottery licenses and required documentation for lottery licence 

requests. 

Community: Sanirajak. 
Training Dates: October 13 and 14. 
Times: 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
Place: Fire Hall Board Room. 

Community: Igloolik. 
Training Dates: October 17 and 18. 
Times: 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
Place: Tumivut Building (Government of 
Nunavut office) 

If you have any questions related to lottery licencing, training and complaints process, 

please contact nunavutlotteries@gov.nu.ca or consumerprotection@gov.nu.ca for 

Consumer Affairs, consumer protection and awareness across Nunavut. 
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